
Pilon, Janet

Subject: Let s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

Original Message 
From: Vanessa di salvo

Sent: February 7, 2019 10:06 P 
To: Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; doug.ford@pc.ola.org; minister.mto@ontario.ca
Cc: letsrememberadam@gmail.com
Subject: Let s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

To our Hamilton members, stop arm cameras are needed on our buses. Everyday motorist run the stop arms. Every life

is important and we need to keep all students safe. If we can stop people from running the stop arms we can save lives!
Please vote for stop arm cameras.
Thank you for your time. Vanessa DiSalvo Hamilton community member.

Sent from my iPhone
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